

Happy Monday,

Ha ha ha... is it even possible to call this a July Newsletter. Hurry up and read it whilst it's still July...

In this wee little email I'll share with you my BIG news.

I have a new EP OUT NOW! And there is a concert to celebrate it's existence.



How can I get it? You have 2 options:

#1 - It can be yours in an instant on iTunes. Would you write a review too, whilst you're there? Pretty please...

2 - Or I can sign and snail-mail you a copy here through PayPal (You will need to download the free PayPal app if purchasing on an iPhone)

Then we celebrate! Come and help me officially launch this baby

Things That We Had Said - EP Launch

Friday 6 Sept, 8.30pm The Box 29 Vulture St, West End for an intimate 60 min concert

Here are some useful tips about this venue:

it's All Ages

it's BYO drinks (there are no drinks for sale)

it's Listening Room only (no talking, except wahoo-ing inbetween songs)

Book your tickets <u>here</u>.

Other ways to get involved:

Make a Tax-Deductible Donation

Coming up...

This Thursday we film a music video for "Beautiful Night". Mucho Excitemento!

As you can see I've many reasons to be a Shiny Happy Person.

Sending You Much Musical Love

Francesca x

Still not satisfied...

Facebook Stalk Me

or

Forward this email to a friend

